
An Introduction to the Equipment, Processes, and Techniques of Kelp
Farming

Hosted by The Center for Economic and Environmental Development
Roger Williams University

Interested in learning more about kelp farming?

Ocean Approved and the University of Connecticut will
conduct a free workshop from 6-9PM  on Tuesday,
September 10, 2013 in room 200 of the Marine and
Natural Sciences Building at Roger Williams University,
Bristol, RI.

Ocean Approved, a Portland, ME based company, has
been farming kelp on the Maine Coast for 3 years
utilizing techniques developed in conjunction with the
University of Connecticut.

This workshop will be a hands-on opportunity to learn
techniques for growing kelp from spore to harvest.
Equipment, techniques, and lessons learned will be
covered from leaders in this new and emerging industry.

This course is free to all interested participants. It is
requested that you RSVP to:

 Paul Dobbins, pdobbins@oceanapproved.com
207-409-6485  or

Cheryl Francis  cfrancis@rwu.edu 401-254-3110


